Non-Nutritive Sweeteners and Children – Statements from Expert Committees
· The 2015 Dietary Guidelines Advisory Committee report recommended that “added sugars should be reduced in the diet and not replaced with low calorie sweeteners (LCS), but rather with healthy options, such as water in place of sugar-sweetened beverages.”
· A 2018 American Heart Association Science Advisory noted the “dearth of evidence on the potential adverse effects of LCS beverages relative to potential benefits” and concluded that “on the basis of the available evidence...at this time, it is prudent to advise against prolonged consumption of LCS beverages by children.”
· In May 2023, the World Health Organization (WHO) released a new guideline on non-sugar sweeteners (NSS), which recommends against the use of NSS to control body weight or reduce the risk of noncommunicable diseases (NCDs). Additionally, “’Replacing free sugars with NSS does not help with weight control in the long term. People need to consider other ways to reduce free sugars intake, such as consuming food with naturally occurring sugars, like fruit, or unsweetened food and beverages,’ says Francesco Branca, WHO Director for Nutrition and Food Safety. ‘NSS are not essential dietary factors and have no nutritional value. People should reduce the sweetness of the diet altogether, starting early in life, to improve their health.’”
· A joint statement was “developed by an expert panel of representatives from (in alphabetical order) the Academy of Nutrition and Dietetics (AND), the American Academy of Pediatric Dentistry (AAPD), the American Academy of Pediatrics (AAP), and the American Heart Association (AHA)” and stated that, “Given that early childhood is a critical developmental period, and that there is a lack of evidence regarding the long-term health impacts of LCS consumption in young children, it is the opinion of this expert panel that children ages 0 to 5 years should not consume beverages with LCS.”
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